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Mr Peter Katsambanis; Mr D.J. Kelly Replied 
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WATER CORPORATION — UTILITY BILLS — HILLARYS 

6461. Mr P.A. Katsambanis to the Minister for Water; Forestry; Innovation and ICT; Science; Youth: 

I refer the Minister to Water Corporation utility bills in the Hillarys electorate and I ask: 

(a) in 2019 how many people received an overdue notice; 

(b) in year to date 2020 how many people received an overdue notice; 

(c) in 2019 how many people accessed the Water Corporation financial hardship program; 

(d) in year to date 2020 how many people accessed the Water Corporation financial hardship program; and 

(e) in 2019 or year to date 2020 were any Water Corporation residential accounts terminated for non-payment 
of their bill? 

Mr D.J. Kelly replied:  
(a) 5347 which is a significant reduction from the 9443 overdue notices issued by the Water Corporation to 

households in the Hillarys electorate in 2016. 

(b) 5306 

(c) 17 

(d) 19 

(e) Nil 
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